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Voting by mail is one of the most efficient, practical, and sensible ways to vote. You 

can take your time, research subjects and more wholly understand the politicians and 

issues you are voting on, without having to waste time standing in line and 

exhausting yourself needlessly. Revoking this is a naked assault on the liberty and 

free will of all Oregonians. I oppose.  


